Jaguar Clubs of North America

CR-32 Awards Management and Competition Awards

Dave McDowell has been handling the Year End Award Plate Tabs. There were
some issues that had to be worked out with incorrect, missing scores and missing
events. The Webmaster, Slalom, Rally and Concours Committees were very
helpful at quickly resolving the issues.

Bob Matejek is handling all the special awards and the unique End of Year
Competition Awards. The Trophy Shop in Denver is very accommodating.

This year, everyone who earned an End of the Year Award will be receiving one.
They don’t have to confirm anything which kept about 30% from being sent out
in the past. We are using the best mailing address that we have from either 2016
or 2015 membership rolls.

Once the Web Site was fully functional all Clubs were sent an e-mail to check the
accuracy of the results of the Concours, Rally and Slalom results. Most were
good, a few needed to be revised. Our accuracy is better now that it has ever
been in the past.

In mid-March, Coventry West has already started sending out the octagon plates
to the winners. It will take many weeks to get all the plates out as it is fill in work
for Coventry West. The plate tags will be mailed separately to the winners
starting around the end of March.

The cost of the Concours pewter plates has gone up. Dave has proposed a slight

increases in cost of certain plates to the Clubs.
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